
                 
 

April 15th, 2024 
 

NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITIES  
Glen Ave – Midland Park 

Weekdays: 7am-4pm 
 

Re: Glen Avenue Raw Water Main Installation 

 

Ridgewood Water is conducting a Capital Improvement Project in your area.  

 

Please be advised that Ridgewood Water (RW) has contracted with Underground Utilities 

Corporation to install a new raw water main along Glen Avenue from Vreeland Ave to Fairview 

Ave. in Midland Park.  The raw water main work is part of Ridgewood Water’s commitment to 

investing into the future sustainability of our water system and executing the PFAS Treatment 

Master Plan.   

 

Mobilization and Construction activities are planned to begin the week of April 22nd, and is 

anticipated to be completed within about 2 weeks.  The work will take place during weekdays 

between 7:00 am and 4:00 pm. Construction activities will require road closures; however, 

immediate local traffic will be provided access. Unrestricted access will be reopened at the end of 

each workday. 

 

The new raw water main will be placed in the road within the Right-of-Way (ROW); see attached 

location of work. The contractor is responsible for restoring any pavement, driveways, sidewalk, 

lawn areas, and other features impacted during construction; which may occur at a later date. 

 

Please feel free to contact Ridgewood Water if you have any questions or concerns.  Ridgewood 

Water Customer Service can be reached at 201-670-5520, or by email at cswater@ridgewoodnj.net.  

In the event of an emergency due to construction you may contact Gene from Underground Utilities 

Corporation directly at 908-413-1686. Your patience and understanding during this process is greatly 

appreciated and we apologize for any inconvenience to you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

The Ridgewood Water 

and Underground Utilities Corporation 
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